Comhairle Contae Chill Mhantain

Wicklow County Council
Ceantar Bardasach na Clocha Liatha / Municipal District of Greystones

Qifigi Cathartha, Béthar an Mhuilinn, Tel: (01) 2876694
Na Clocha Liatha, Chill Mhantain Fax: (01) 2877173

Email: GreystonesMD@wicklowcoco.ie
Civic Offices, Mill Road, www.wicklow.ie

Greystones, County Wicklow

19" June, 2017
DO GACH COMHAIRLEOIR

Tionolfar cruinnit de Dhuiche Bardais na gClocha Liatha i Seomra na Comhairle, Bothar an
Mhuilinn, Na Clocha Liatha, Dé Mairt 27u 14 Meitheamh 2017 ar a leath uair tar eis a seacht i.n. chun
an gno a luaitear anseo thios a dhéanamh.

Iarrtar ort bheith i lathair.

A meeting of the Greystones Municipal District will be held in the Council Chamber, Mill Road,
Greystones on Tuesday 27" June 2017 at 7.30 p.m. to transact the business set out hereunder.

You are requested to attend.
Beannacht leat,

Mg ra Porter,

MYRA PORTER,
MEETINGS ADMINISTRATOR

CLAR GNO
AGENDA

To confirm minutes of monthly meeting held on 30" May 2017.
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2. To receive update on Vacant Site Levy from Sorcha Walsh, Senior Planner,
Wicklow County Council.

3. To receive presentation by Helen Howes, Public Participation Network.
4. To consider WCC report on speed limit review.

5. To receive update on South Beach Playground.

6. To receive update on Greystones harbour development.

7. Report from Greystones Municipal District Engineer.

8. Local Authority Estate Development Grants.

9. Notices of Motion:



(a) Motion in the names of Councillors G. McLoughlin & D. Mitchell:
“That Wicklow Co Co provides an update as to what is being done to remove people who have
illegally moved caravans into The Rocks as it is over three weeks since they arrived and this
site is a protected area. In addition there are serious health and safety issues emanating from
this trespass”.

(b) Motion in the names of Councillors G. McLoughlin & D. Mitchell:
“That Greystones Municipal District recognises the huge service two principles gave to
education in Greystones with over 60 years between them - Sister Kathleen in St. Brigid's and
Catherine Coveney from St. Laurence's - upon their retirement this summer, with an official
presentation before the meeting in July”.

10. Correspondence.

11. Any Other Business.



